
CONSTRUCTION ZONE 

Our new date for the bottle drive is February 24 from 9-1. Drive in with your bottles and we will take them
off your hands. This is a fun few hours on a Saturday to come out with or without the kids and connect

with some of the parents. The time always goes quickly, and we supply gloves!
volunteer here:    https://volunteersignup.org/TWDFQ?  
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SPRING FAIR PLANNING COMMITEE
Our spring fair planning is underway for June 2024!

Thank you to those who have volunteered to take the planning to make this a very fun and successful
event!

Currently we are reaching out to our community for donations for the Silent Auction. If you have a
business or know someone that has something to donate (even cash for a booth sponsorship) we would

appreciate your support. Please reach out to presidentdcpac@gmail.com
If you would like to volunteer in the planning, please let us know. We would love to have you!

Opportunities for volunteers for the event coming soon! 

BOTTLE DRIVE 

Our school is changing! we are currently undergoing a new addition. We are part of a pilot project,  
(1st in BC) to expand our school. This building is planned to be ready for occupancy for September 2024!

This is a very quick turnaround time, and we are excited to see the final project. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please take them directly to the principal. stonnesen@sd62.bc.ca

DID YOU KNOW???
David Cameron PAC has a Facebook page. We regularly update information.  Come check us out!

QUESTIONS,COMMENTS,
CONCERNS??

presidentdcpac@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES

Have a question, comment or concern? 
Please contatct our president at:

February 7 - Panago Hot Lunch
February 9 and 12 - Book Fair

February 14 - Booster juice Hot Lunch
February 16 - No school
February 19 - Family Day

February 24 - Bottle Drive 
February 28 - Pink Shirt Day and

Kernels Popcorn 
Next Pac Meeting February 28

available online via Facebook live 


